suddenlink:

VIA Certified Mail

November 11, 2013

Clerk of the Board

Fresno County, CA
Attention: Bernice Seidel
2281 Tulare Street, Room 301
Fresno, CA 93721

In Re: California State Video Franchise
California Public Utilities Commission

Dear Ms. Seidel:

Suddenlink Communications hereby notifies you that it has filed its application for a
State video franchise with the California Public Utilities Commission under the terms and
conditions set forth in the Digital Infrastructure and Video Competition Act of 2006, Cal.
Pub. Util. Code §§ 5800-5970 to serve your community. A copy of the application is
enclosed.

We will be happy to discuss this matter with you or provide any additional information
you may require regarding this notification.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Zarrilli
Vice President of Government Relations

And Senior Counsel

Enclosure
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